
Dear Customers, 

 

We would like to inform you about the tipping rules to ensure transparency, and fairness 

for both our staff and valued guests. 

1. Tipping is at your discretion: while tips are always appreciated, they are entirely 

voluntary and should reflect the level of service received. 

 

2. Service charge for larger groups: A discretionary service charge of (10%) will be 

automatically added to the bill for parties of 7 or more. This charge will be clearly 

indicated on your bill, and additional gratuities are at your discretion. 

 

3. 100% transparency: Our establishment ensures that all tips, whether given by card 

or cash, are distributed fairly among staff members in accordance with Trish law. 

 

4. Legal rights of employees: Under the Payment of Wages (Amendment) 

(Tips and Gratuities) Act 2022, all employees have the right to a fair distribution of  

tips and cannot have their wages replaced by gratuities. 

 

5. No obligation tip: There is no legal requirement to tip in Ireland; it is entirely up to 

the customers discretion. 

 

Thank you for your continuous support, and generosity. If you have any questions regarding 

our tipping policy, please feel free to ask a member of staff. 

 

Management 

Little Venice Santry 

01/01/2024 


